
Sensory Spaces on Campus 

 

Student Council Notes: 

That there are currently no sensory rooms across TU Dublin for neurodivergent students. 

Student Council Further Notes: 

The Athena Swan Action Plan points out in 3.2.15 to have accessible quiet rooms in each campus by 

the end of 2025 but it has no mention of sensory spaces. 

Student Councils Regrets: 

While there are quiet spaces on each campus, the spaces are not necessarily suitable for students who 

are neurodivergent. 

Student Council Mandates: 

The VPs for Welfare & Equality and the Deputy Presidents (to be moved to the VP for Welfare & 

Equality and the Campus VPs when the new Constitution is in act) to lobby the University to work on 

sensory spaces across each campus, with support from EDI. 

 

Proposed by: James Curry (Deputy President of Tallaght) 

Seconded by: Brian Jordan (President) 


